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Dear Parents, 

Please find below an update on changes to the School Uniform for 2026/2027 academic 

year.  

Thank you to parents that responded and gave feedback on the uniform consultation google 

form that was sent out in April. The feedback was in favour of the school uniform changes 

and the outcome is the governors have accepted the Uniform Working Group proposals for 

implementation September 2026. 

The new branded items from September 2026 will be a school sweater/ cardigan, tie, new 

long sleeved sports/ training top and a book bag – this may be non-branded depending on 

the final number of allowable branded items in government legislation. 

Please note children will be allowed to continue to wear the Hawridge and Cholesbury CE 

uniform detailed in the 2025/2026 policy for 2026/2027 academic year or until they need to 

replace items during that year. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Phillips 

Headteacher 
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